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Workshop on Financial Management

The Deanship of Student Affairs at the Abu Dhabi campus, in cooperation with the Emirates
Foundation for Youth Development, organized a workshop on Financial Management. Ms
Maham Tarar gave an enriching introduction about the functions of the foundation and a
detailed explanation for a set of terms and budget/spending/expenses/emergency savings, as
well as a range of activities concerning these terms. She also explained about the monthly
budget spreadsheet in terms of income/expenditures/expenses,
rent/food/transportation/leisure.  At the end of the workshop, a variety of activities were
implemented with respect to financial terms and photos of  successful financial figures and
businessmen were displayed.
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